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             Church 

           At 
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MISSION STATEMENT 

 

Working together to follow Christ in joyfully serving our neighbors. 

 

VIRTUAL SERVICE – Please be sure to comment when you are watching our virtual service. 

This is how we are taking attendance and we want you to be counted. And remember, we are 

open on Sundays for worship if you are comfortable joining with us, using the precautions we 

have in place.  

5TH  Sunday in Lent 

SCRIPTURE FOR April 3 

SCRIPTURE:  Isaiah 43:16-21 & Philippians 3:4-14 

Sermon: Something New 

 

NAME TAGS – Be sure to wear your name tags. 

 

THE FLOWERS THIS SUNDAY – are given by Walter & Linda Neely in memory of his 

parents, Hazel & Frances Neely and on the occasion of their 85th anniversary on April 3rd.  

 

USHERS FOR THIS SUNDAY – Al Winget, Harriette Baker, Tom Burns, Jean Cathey, Becky 

Faircloth 

ELDER GREETERS THIS SUNDAY – Trey Horack, Walter Neely 

 



 

ORDER OF WORSHIP – is available on Sunday, in a limited number, on the two stands just 

inside the lobby doors. You will also find the QR code in the lobby on the tables beside the main 

doors to the Sanctuary on Sunday morning, and it is available, every Friday on our web page 

(under Worship), by scanning the QR code below.  

 

 

ONE GREAT HOUR OF SHARING – is the single, largest way that Presbyterians come 

together to work for a better world. This is a special offering that is shared among these 

programs through the Presbyterian Church: Disaster Assistance, Hunger Program, and Self-

Development of People. If we all do a little, it adds up to a lot! 

 

GRADUATES?  If you have children that are high school or college graduates that are 

graduating or have graduated this school year, please contact the church office by Tuesday, April 

5th.  Graduates will be recognized during Youth Sunday on May 22.  

 

VISION 

Everyday Disciples of Jesus Opportunities 

Weekly Community 

 

Max Lucado has a Bible study online that is centered around John 3:16. This will be a five-week 

online Bible study leading up to Easter.  The study is free and starts out with a short message 

from Max and ends with several questions you can answer online if you would like. You can 

post a prayer request and read other requests. You can choose three prayer requests (or more if 

you prefer) and pray for the needs of others during the week.  You can join the study, which 

began March 21, by going to maxlucado.com.  It’s short, but powerful!  I hope you will give it a 

try.  Jamey 

 

 



 

EASTER LILIES ARE AVAILABLE – this year. We have 25 lilies available on a first come 

first served basis. If you would like to purchase one in honor of, in memory of, or in appreciation 

of someone, call the office by Monday, April 4.  The cost of the lilies is $20.00. 

 
 

Ladies!  It’s time to mark your calendar for the Women’s Retreat! 

May 14-15 (with option to come on 13th) 

William Black Lodge, Montreat, NC 

 

This year’s speaker will be Dr. Ruth Roberts. Ruth currently serves as the Associate Pastor at 

Spring Valley Church in Columbia, SC.  She led our retreat several years ago and we are excited 

to have her back.  Our topic for the weekend will be “Imperfectly Beautiful - seeing beauty in 

brokenness”.   

Registration is available in Realm and you must complete a registration form, available in the 

sanctuary & church office. The deadline for registering is Sunday, April 17th. This is a special 

weekend of study, relaxation, good food and good friends.  You don’t want to miss it!   

 

CHURCH ATTENDANCE MARCH 27 

Inhouse – 198 

Facebook & YouTube – 171 

Total – 369 

 

LOST ANYTHING? – A tall, silver, Star Bucks mug, with two initials on it, and two pairs of 

glasses have been found.  Please call the church office if these belong to you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Welcome to Moe's! Pop Up Fundraiser 

Feed your Family, Fund your School! 

Supporting:  Pleasant Hill Preschool 

Moe's Southwest Grill will be 
delivering to: Pleasant Hill 

Preschool 

150 0 0 York Rd, Charlotte, NC 28278 

Thursday, April 

7, 2022 

4:00 pm –5:00pm  

 
Order and pay online in advance, drive up to Pleasant Hill Preschool (student drop off area) on the date and 

time listed above and we will place your Family Taco Kit in your car and off you go! 

 

Click here to 

order: 

https://form.jotform.com/220866394296165 

Or scan QR Code 

below 

 

Our Taco Kit feeds 4-6 people - $34.99 (Plus tax) 

 

Each Kit includes, Chicken & Gr o und Beef, Black Bea ns, Rice, QUESO, 

Shredded Cheese,  Shredded Lettuce, Pico de Gallo, Sour Cream, Salsa, Chips & 12 Flour Tortillas. 

*No 

Substitutions*  

 

ALL ORDERS MUST BE PLACED BY:  Wednesday 4/ 6 at 4:00 

Any Questions, Contact me directly Susan Sawyer, Catering Sales Manager 

704-942-5403 

ssawyer@sterlingmoes.com 

 

 
 

 



 
 

 

 

CALLING ALL CAMPERS!  If you are sending your children to a Christian-based camp this 

summer (I.e., Camp Grier or similar multi-day camp), they are eligible for a $100 scholarship 

from the church. Please let Jamey, in the church office know, the child’s name, name of the 

camp, and a camp contact by May 1. (One scholarship per child for one camp only.) 

  

 

A ROOF ABOVE - During the A Roof Above 2021-2022 season Steele Creek at Pleasant Hill 

hosted a total of 19 women. This ministry could not be possible without the generosity of our 

congregation. First, this ministry could not move forward without drivers to pick up these 

neighbors from the Urban Ministries site and the next morning take them back to this location. 

Much appreciation to Dexter Greene and Barry Small for their generous gift of time. Also, we 

would like to thank Central Steele Creek church for the generous use of their bus to transport 

these women.  

Thank you to everyone who donated bedding and related items to make this stay comfortable and 

welcoming. We are grateful to those who took time to set up the sleeping area, provided a 

nutritious dinner, brought in a warm breakfast, provided food for each woman to have a lunch for 

the next day, cleaned up, and processed the laundry.  

While each of these individual actions may not seem to warrant much attention, these kindnesses 

mean very much to those who have so little. One neighbor recently commented “Oh, look, they 

served us on real plates.” The fact that a group of volunteers took time to use our best dinner 

supplies demonstrated to these women that they were valued. 

We are grateful for the support of this congregation. 

Grace Saylor and Mary Hammond 

Friends Dear, let us not love with words or tongue, but with actions and in truth.  

1 John 3:18 

 

 

 

 



MISSION TRIP TO PORT CITY PROJECT/WILMINGTON & MONTREAT YOUTH 

CONFERENCE 

The final payments for the summer trips are due March 27th. If you have not yet paid a deposit but your 

youth plans on going please reach out to me ASAP. If you are writing a check please note what it is for in 

the memo. 

July 10-16-Mission trip to Port City Project (Wilmington, NC)-for rising 7th-9th graders (plus a few 

high schoolers as assistants).  Total Cost=$250. If you have paid your deposit your final balance is $150.  

July 24--30-Montreat Youth Conference (Week 5)-for rising 9th graders-graduated seniors.  Total 

Cost=$300. If you have paid your deposit your final balance due is $200. Please reach out with any 

questions that you have about either summer trip. Thanks, Rachel 

 

Sunday, April 3     Wednesday, April 6 

5th Sunday of Lent     06:30 pm Seagals Cheer Clinic 

09:30 am Sunday School    06:30 pm Worship Team Rehearsal 

10:30 am Worship     07:30 pm Choir Practice 

02:00 pm GS Troop 3693    08:00 pm AA Meeting 

08:00 pm AA Meeting      

       Thursday, April 7 

Monday, April 4     05:45 pm GS Troop 7012 

06:30 pm GS Troop 2009    07:00 pm Handbell Practice 

07:00 pm Worship Committee Mtg.   07:30 pm Tech Team Teleconference 

        

Tuesday, April 5     Friday, April 8 

12:00 pm Staff Meeting    10:00 am Crafters 

05:30 pm Alianza Youth Meeting    

06:00 pm Yorkshire HOA Meeting   Sunday, April 10 

06:45 pm Christian Ed Mtg.    Palm Sunday 

       09:30 am Sunday School 

       10:00 am Worship 

       11:30 am Deaconate Meeting   

       11:45 am BASIC Training 

       08:00 am AA Meeting 

 

 



 

Carson Smith  1      Barry Small  15 

Frances Currie  2      Jane Sifford  15 

Olivia Hommes 2      Adi Sweet  16 

Ashley Rawls  2      Laney Cornell  17 

Kelly Byrum  3      Susan Winget  17 

Emily Warnke  5      Fountain Odom 18 

Joyce Carpenter 6      Pam Shubert  20 

Adrienne Smith 6      Trey Horack  23 

Mary Beth Monroe 7      Dewitt Lauerman 23 

Andrew Whitaker 8      Brayden Kauffman 24 

Brady Brunelle 9      Lee Hembree  24 

Elizabeth Hovis 10      Renee Daniels  27 

Jeanne Baucom 10      Ernie Coskrey  29 

Meg Salmon  11      Bill Harraman  29 

Ann Seaman  11      Robert Reid  29 

Gerald Brown  13      Brenda McGee 29 

Graham Smith  14      George McCall 30 

 

 
 

 

        



 

Marguerite Aycoth  Joan Brown   Joy Burton    

Betty Byrum   Joyce Carpenter  Frances Currie 

Charlie Earp   Dot Earp   Katharine Freeman   

Louise Freeman  Joe Furr   Price Gwynn   

Danny Martin    Hannah Mauer   John McKay    

Margaret Niell   Ann Preslar   Marilyn Price      

Gerry Roberts   Marjorie Smith  Mike Spratt    

Margaret Wert   Wayne Whiteside   Lois Yandle    

 

PLEASE BE IN PRAYER FOR: 

Condolences to the Family of Shirlene Starkey who passed on March 28th. 

Condolences to the Family of Darren Brown who passed on March 24th. 

Ann Preslar – Health concerns, Hospice 

Jill Harvey – Gail Brenner’s son’s sister-in-law with health concerns that resulted in extensive 

surgery on Wednesday. 

Joanne Gregory – Pancreatic cancer, undergoing chemo, friend of Patty Tachayapong 

David Giles – Health issues, undergoing tests 

Ann McCuiston McFall – Health concern – friend of Betsy Stewart 

Inosencio Soto – Recovering from open heart surgery – neighbor of the Lemond’s 

Montez Pugh -Recently hospitalized with an allergic reaction to a blood pressure medication, 

suffered a broken kneecap in January, and has surgery on his neck and spine scheduled in April. 

Friend of Cooper Freeman IV 

Jan Lemond – Aunt of Jeff Lemond has continuing medical issue and she is struggling. She has 

tests and an appointment with a neurologist with surgery probably following. 



Bobby Robinson – brother of Linda Freeman, has a non-aggressive, slow growing cancer 

(neuroendocrine) that will be treated with a monthly injection. Thanks be to GOD!! 

Pauline Himler – was moved to a rehab facility in Huntersville and is recovering from COVID.  

She is the sister-in-law of Linda Freeman’s brother. 

Kate Lemond – Recovering at home from foot surgery  

Joan Brown – Anticipates surgery in three weeks on her leg 

Kate Driscoll – Nerve damage to shoulder 

Brittany Hale – Granddaughter of Carol Boot, has gone completely blind in her eye. Please pray 

for healing and return of her sight. 

 

Trey Rogers – Recovering at home from surgery 

Dianne Storey – Lung cancer – aunt of Jamin Shanti 

Chickie Miller - Undergoing chemo treatment for cancer - friend of John and Karen Shaver 

Bob Capps – Health concern  

Mary Jo Shannon – Cancer treatments - friend of a friend of Kate Lemond 

Anissa – Healing, but still needs our prayers - daughter of a co-worker of Kate Lemond 

Andy Griffith – At home receiving cancer treatment– neighbor of Cheryl Simerly  

Susan Brown – Health concern 

George Thrower – In hospital 

Richard Meeks – Throat cancer.  Prayers are helping and the tumor is shrinking – friend of 

Marcia Henderson.  

 

Jeannie Purvis – Cancer – wife of Mike Purvis 

Please pray for our Members of the Armed Forces 

Brian Cox – US Air Force, South Korea 

Olivia Hommes – US Air Force Academy, Colorado 

Lexie Simerly – US Army – Fort Carson, Colorado 

Will Warsaw – US Navy, Japan 

Gabe White – US Army – Fort Wainwright, Alaska 
 

 

Steele Creek Presbyterian Church at Pleasant Hill 

15000 York Road 

Charlotte, NC  28278 

704-588-1290, 704-588-0686 

04-1-2022 


